
For fifth graders only� Only students who are serious
about contributing to the yearbook should apply�

To join the Roadrunner staff:

1) fill out the form below
2) have a parent sign it

3) turn it in to your teacher by Friday, September 21, 2012.

Name: _____________________________________________ Teacher: _____________________________

Why I want to join the Roadrunner staff: ______________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

Parent Permission:
I give permission for my child, named above, to join the Roadrunner yearbook staff, and attend planning
and assignment staff meetings during lunch and/or recess periodically throughout the year. I understand
student reporters will need access to a computer to type and email articles and student photographers
will need access to their own cameras.

____________________________________________________________ _______________________
(Parent signature) (Date)

� I want to be a reporter. � I want to be a photographer.
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Join the Roadunner Yearbook Staff!


